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August 25, 2022 

Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Younge Street, 27th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON N4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ontario Energy Board Registrar 
 
Re: EB-2022-0067 / January 1, 2023 IRM Rate Filing  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Waterloo North Hydro Inc (WNH) is writing to confirm the completion of the matters laid 
out in paragraps one and two in your letter of direction dated August 19, 2022. The 
Notice, the application and evidence have been posted to WNH’s website at 
https://www.wnhydro.com/en/our-company/Rate_Application.asp?_mid_=30045.   
 
Addidtionally, the Notice, application and evidence have been served directly to all 
intervenors on record in EB-2020-0059. This service was completed on August 23, 
2022 via email. 
 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at 519-888-5541, gplatt@wnhydro.com.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
    
Gabe Platt, CPA, CA 
Manager of Finance & Regulatory Affairs 
 
  
 


